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Dear Parents and Carers,

I can't quite believe that we have reached the end of the year already and what a busy time it has
been! Our Year 6 pupils have given a dazzling Friday evening performance at the Drum Theatre for
their families. Our Summer Fair last Friday was fantastic — it was great to see so many families and
friends supporting this event and the children were so excited to be making a profit on their class
stalls in so many different and creative ways. A really impressive £638.13 was raised at the Fair
which the children are really proud of.

Yesterday we held our first ever Governor Awards Assembly, in which Governors awarded shields to
children recognised by their teachers as ‘standing out’ in the following areas; Progress, Endeavour,
Thoughtfulness and Kindness and Excellence in a particular subject area. It was a very positive
event with all children clearly happy for their friends selected to receive an award.

Today we held our annual Leavers Assembly. Our Year 6 leavers did us proud with an entertaining
but moving end of year presentation (there were a few tears along the way too!). We also say
goodbye today to some staff who are leaving us. We wish Mr Pryce good luck in his next venture
and a happy retirement to Mrs Courtney, after 18 years working in our school office. I am sure they
will both be missed by pupils and staff.
So, I would like to say a final GOOD LUCK to our Year 6 in their transition to Secondary School and
remind those pupils who are returning to school for the Autumn Term that the term starts on
Wednesday 7" September.

Wishing you all a very happy and (hopefully) sunny summer break.
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Please see reverse for the school calendar of dates for the next academic year 2016-17.......
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